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The secrecy baked into this bill is ridiculous. Oregon has talked about how they want to be the most transparent
government, but then are putting restrictions on releasing information about controversial bills. Totally hypocritical.
Kill this bill, it will not help Oregon, and it will reduce government transparency.

-Kyle Kirsch
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